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This bill is an abuse of power from the Timber industry. It’s not necessary, and is in 

fact detrimental to the livelihood and well being of our communities. Since it benefits 

so few, and has so much potential for harm, i hope you will find good reason to 

oppose it from passing.  

 

Thank you, 

Jed Campiche 


